Mirielle Leconte
8612 Avenue M
Brooklyn, NY 11236

December 5, 2012
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Ms. Abrams:
Thank you for the great opportunity to interview with you on Wednesday, December 5, 2012 at Complex Health Care Solutions. The Registered Nurse position we discussed is a magnificent opportunity for which I feel I am qualified.
I am grateful for the time and information you shared with me regarding your organization. As we discussed, my background in the hospital setting, ambulatory and clinical setting will enable me to transition in the preventative care aspect. 
If you need any additional information from me, please do not hesitate to contact me by phone at (323) 632-4783. Once more, thank you for meeting with me. I look forward to speaking with you again soon.


Sincerely,
Mirielle Leconte
